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Yayasan Azman Hashim donates RM3 million to Kuen Cheng High School for 

School Redevelopment Plan Programme 

On 15 September 2015, Yayasan Azman Hashim, founded by Tan Sri Azman Hashim, donated 

RM3 million to Kuen Cheng High School for their school redevelopment plan project. The 

funds will be used for the construction of a duplex library building. 

 

Kuen Cheng High School, Kuala Lumpur 

The School Redevelopment Plan Project will encompass an auditorium, a 2 storey library 

building, 1 canteen, and 2 levels of underground carpark. Kuen Cheng High School has 

graciously named the 2 storey building library the Azman Hashim Duplex Library in honour of 

his generosity and continuous support to the school. Azman Hashim Duplex Library will have 

a build-up area of approximately 30,000 sqft and features reading cubicles, group discussion 

room, new books, special lightings and an exhibition corner. Excavation works are currently 

being carried out for the underground carpark which is expected to complete by December 

2017. This will then be followed by the construction of the Azman Hashim Duplex Library. 



 

Artist impression of the Azman Hashim Duplex Library, Auditorium and Canteen 

Kuen Cheng High School is a private independent Chinese school, nestled in the midst of Kuala 

Lumpur along Jalan Syed Putra. Kuen Cheng High School was established in 1908 as an all-girls 

school. In year 2008 together with its centennial celebration, the school transformed into a 

co-educational secondary school to embrace diversity. The school currently has more than 

4,000 students aged from 13 to 18 and 205 teachers. The students are trained tri-lingually to 

master three main languages and follows multiple program stages which includes PT3 and 

SPM as well as the Unified Examination Certificate (UEC).   


